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ITEMS RAISED FOR ACTION & IN OPEN FORUM: 10th January 2013 

 

 Raised By Issue Action by Action 

1. Resident  
Road works on Dumers Lane - a 

resident complained that the road is 

being dug up in stages but when it is 

being filled in the road surface is full of 

bumps and dips. 

 

Residents have also noticed that the 

double yellow lines across the borough 

are crumbling, and in light of the TV 

programme highlighting Bury the other 
night, they feel the marking should be 

checked and repainted. 

 

Highways and 
Parking  

CM Passed to the Customer Contact Team 
11/01/13 

Thank you for contacting us.  

Your reference is: 1431590. Please quote this number should 
you need to contact us in relation to this matter in the future. 

If you have any further questions about this issue please ring 
0161-253-5353, or E-mail customercontactteam@bury.gov.uk 
quoting your reference number 

The road works on Dumers Lane are part of a major sewer 

replacement and catchment scheme being undertaken by 

United Utilities. The nature of these major works will 

obviously cause some disruption to local residents; however 

the carriageway and footways will be reinstated to acceptable 

standards when all the works are completed. Completion date 

for these works is programmed for end of February. 

 

Duncan Davidson. 

Street Works Manager. 

Knowsley Place 

Bury 

 

0161 253 7629 
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